
CALL FOR PAPERS 

University of Baltimore Law Review 

All CFCC Therapeutic Jurisprudence 

Symposium 

 
Governing Topic: Therapeutic Jurisprudence (TJ) 

 

The University of Baltimore Law Review (Law Review) at the University of 

Baltimore School of Law seeks paper proposals for the Sayra and Neil Meyerhoff 

Center for Families, Children and the Courts (CFCC) fall symposium on 

therapeutic jurisprudence.  The symposium is set to occur on October 9 and 10, 

2020, at the John and Frances Angelos Law Center.   

 

In recognition of the importance of therapeutic jurisprudence within the law, 

CFCC and the Law Review seek papers that address the concept across legal 

disciplines by scholars in the United States and internationally. Further, at the fall 

symposium, moderators will facilitate discussions surrounding the impact of TJ on 

laws, processes, procedures, clients, and legal actors.  

 

We request submissions of papers that fit within the overarching topic of the 

symposium, Therapeutic Jurisprudence Scholars’ Convening, and that explore 

any related issues with a focus on TJ. 

 

We welcome paper proposals that consider these and related issues from a 

variety of substantive legal areas and perspectives. The symposium is intended 

to serve as a forum for scholars, practitioners, and policymakers to share ideas 

about the overarching topic of TJ. 

 

To submit a paper proposal for consideration for publication by the Law Review,  

please email your CV and include your 500-word abstract to 

ublawreview@ubalt.edu by June 30, 2020.  We will notify presenters about 

selected papers by early July. Working drafts of papers will be due no later than 

October 1, 2020.  

 

We look forward to your submissions. If you have further questions, please 

contact the University of Baltimore Law Review at ublawreview@ubalt.edu. 
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